NOTICE
WITHDRAWAL OF CANDIDATE
IN THE NOVEMBER 7, 2023 CITY OF
MILLEN NONPARTISAN GENERAL
ELECTION

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. §21-2-133, Stephen
Michael Thompson, who qualified as a
candidate for City Council Member District
1 to succeed Robin Scott in the City of
Millen General Election to be held on
November 7, 2023, has withdrawn as a
candidate.



